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November 3, 2017 

 

 

TRAFFIC ADVISORY 

 

Sewer Work Continues on Roswell Road  
 
What: Temporary lane closure due to sewer main 

replacement 

 

Where: Roswell Road NE between Powers Ferry Road NE and 

Le Brun Road NE 

    

When: Monday, Nov. 6 – Friday, Nov. 17  

 9 a.m. - 4 p.m.  

 

Comments:            Crews will replace sewer lines along Roswell Road NE, 

resulting in the closure of a single southbound lane.  

Traffic control measures will be in place to guide 

motorists around the work zone. Motorists are urged to 

use caution and to avoid the area if possible. No work 

will occur on the weekends. 
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